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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SEMI-ANNUAL FREE CHLORINE MAINTENANCE 
 
Martin County Utilities, the City of Stuart, and South Martin Regional Utility (SMRU) will temporarily 
change the method of chlorinating potable water to ensure the future safety of the water. The Utility 
water users may notice an unusual chlorine taste or odor in their tap water from July 7, 2024 through 
July 21, 2024. 

These temporary conditions will not be harmful to your health; however, if you are on kidney dialysis, 
you should consult your physician for special instructions concerning this matter. If you have tropical 
fish or aquatic animals, you should contact your local tropical fish store for advice and take appropriate 
action to ensure that you have properly treated the water before adding it to your aquarium. 

The hydrant flushing during this period may cause the water to become cloudy and discolored. This 
is a temporary condition and should not last more than a few hours. 

We apologize for any inconvenience you may experience during this time. Please keep in mind that 
this is necessary to provide safe drinking water to our customers. 

For more information contact Martin County Utilities Customer Service at (772) 221-1434, the City 
of Stuart Customer Service at (772) 288-5317 or (772) 288-5318, or South Martin Regional Utility 
(SMRU) Customer Service at (772) 546-2511. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Residents are encouraged to visit www.martin.fl.us, Martin County’s online resource for services, news and 
information, and connect with us on social media. Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram and 
subscribe to our YouTube Channel. 

### 
 
Cindy Barber | Utilities & Solid Waste 
(772) 221-1384 | cbarber@martin.fl.us  
 
About the Martin County Board of County Commissioners  
The five-member Board of County Commissioners is the legislative governing body of Martin County. Each Commissioner is elected 
to a four-year term by voters in the countywide area. Chapter 125.01 of the Florida Statutes establishes the specific duties and 
powers of the Board of County Commissioners. Exercising their legislative powers, the County Commission adopts ordinances local 
laws) and resolutions to establish policies and programs to protect the health, safety and general welfare of Martin County residents.  
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